
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please speak with either of us if you have 
any concerns or questions.         
 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 
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January 2024 

 

 

                        
We are delighted to tell you 
that some of our Y6 children 
have earnt a Blue Peter Badge 
for reading.  
Blue Peter is a long running and 
popular BBC TV children’s 
show.  
The children had to work hard 
for their badge and not 
everyone who applies is chosen 
to receive this prestigious 
award. We are so proud of 
them! 
Congratulations to them all! 
 

Winter is here…  
A reminder that during the bad weather, we aim to keep 
school open and will only close if it is absolutely 
necessary.  
The Health and Safety of children and staff are our priority. 
Keep an eye on our website for the latest information. 
Details can also be found on Sheffield City Council’s 
website and on BBC Radio Sheffield.  Take care and 
remember to allow extra time for your journey to school- 
however you travel.  

                                                                                           

 

       Happy New Year and welcome back to all our families- especially those of 

you who are new to the school. We hope that you settle in quickly and soon feel part of the 
Springfield family.               
 

  New Parent and Toddler group! 
  

 
 

All Welcome! It would be 
lovely to see as many 
faces as possible. 
                                                                                    


